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MEMORANDUM NO. 2020-139

TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 Curriculum Coordinators
	 High School Principals 
	 High School Counselors
	 WISE Coordinators
	 High School Registrars
	
FROM:	 Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer

DATE:	 August 31, 2020

SUBJECT:	� Hathaway Technical Assistance

TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE OPPORTUNITY: 
HATHAWAY SCHOLARSHIP 
ORIENTATION SESSIONS
The Wyoming Department of Education’s Hathaway Team will conduct 
Hathaway orientation courses beginning in September. Orientations will 
begin at 9:00 a.m. on the second Tuesday of every month. The courses are 
for those new to the program or for those who want a content refresher. 
Each session will last about 45 minutes. 

All sessions will be conducted virtually. At the end of each session, 
attendees who are still in the meeting will be entered into a drawing for a 
“Hathaway Swag Bag.” All district personnel are invited to participate. 

Interested personnel should sign-up here.

For more information, contact Bradley Barker or Madison Lacey, Hathaway 
Consultants, at hathawayscholarship@wyo.gov.
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